
I would like to register my concern for TGA preferred 

option of the future of Homeopathy  

  

I agree with Option 1 – to keep Homeopathy 

regulated the way it is currently  

  

I strongly oppose options 3 and 4  - totally 

unacceptable  

  

Yours Faithfully  

Sally Swift  

R.N, N.D.,  

B.APP.SC. 
 


